ADVERTISEMENT

Economic Development & Industrial Corporation
REQUEST FOR DESIGNER
Under Massachusetts General Laws, c. 7, s. 30, et seq., the Economic Development & Industrial Corporation (EDIC) requests proposals for Engineering Services for the Wharf 8 Bulkhead Repair project in the Boston Marine Industrial Park.
Project fees will follow the schedule as stated in the Request for Proposals (RFP). Applicants must be Registered Professional Engineers in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts or will obtain Massachusetts registration for the project. Due to the predominance of marine engineering related issues on the project, the EDIC will look favorably upon proposals with a past history of similar projects.
The RFP and the Designer Qualification Statement (DQS) may be obtained in person at the EDIC offices at 22 Drydock Avenue, Suite 201, Boston, MA, 02210, at no charge on Wednesday, August 14, 2013. A pre-proposal meeting will take place at 10:00am on Wednesday, September 11, 2013, at Wharf 8 in the BMIP. Proposals must be submitted to the EDIC by the end of day on Wednesday, September 18, 2013. Inquiries may be directed to Mr. Nat Gorham, Project Engineer, by email at nat.gorham.bra@cityofboston.gov.

Peter Meade, Director

Economic Development & Industrial Corporation
